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~PUBLIC NOTICE~

December 12, 2023

Parents and/or Guardians,

This morning, the school administration received a report regarding a threat made by a student
towards the school. The report indicated a threat that a student stated she was going to "shoot up
the school. Once the school received the threat, law enforcement was immediately notified of the
situation. It was quickly determined that there was no real threat to our students and staff's safety
and well-being. An Apptegy voice message was then sent out to notify the community of the
situation.

The student who allegedly made the threat was removed from school until further notice. School
administration will continue to work with law enforcement and legal counsel until this issue is
thoroughly investigated and resolved.

[ want to assure the community that the Adams Central Community Schools administration takes
all statements of threat seriously and will immediately turn all reports directly over to law
enforcement. If anyone has more information to share regarding this issue or any other concerns
affecting school safety, please contact Adams Central administration immediately by calling the
school or visiting our website.

Thank you,

Joel D. Mahaffey
Superintendent of Schools



